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Queanbeyan Station upgrade 

Safe Accessible Transport 
December 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is improving 
accessibility at Queanbeyan Station as 
part of the Safe Accessible Transport 
program.  
The project will provide a station precinct 
accessible to people with a disability, limited 
mobility, parents/carers with prams and 
passengers with luggage. 

What work are we doing?  
Work is ready to start at Queanbeyan Station. 
This month we will be: 

• installing new temporary accessible toilet 
facilities 

• starting mobilisation of the construction 
compound. 
 

 

When we’ll be working 
Work will be carried out during standard 
construction hours from 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and 7am to 1pm on Saturdays, from 
Thursday 5 December. 
Work is expected to be completed by mid-2025. 
All work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice:  

• workers and vehicles 
• temporary loss of parking 
• noise from machinery and equipment 
• changes to station facilities for customers. 

Traffic impacts 
There will be no impacts on traffic during this 
stage of the project.  

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/ 
queanbeyan 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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Location of work area  
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